Autumn is definitely here and it is time to consider bringing
your boat to storage. All four boards remain in at the dam.

With the absence of rain, lake levels are relatively low (last
gauge reading = 9.1), but at the level set by the DNR for this
time of year. There i1s little rain expected in the next week. The
west boat ramp dock will be taken out the middle of October (2
or 3“ weekend) as arranged with the dock maintenance company.

The boards at the dam will be removed slowly starting mid-
October to give time for the invertebrates and bivalves to burrow
into the mud for the winter.

Any questions, please contact Gwenn Graboyes by cell (414-
315-4546) or email (gwenn.graboyes@gmail.com).




